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To our valued clinicians and customers,

On behalf of the team here at Jobskin we wish you and your loved ones a happy festive season over
Christmas and New Year. We've had a busy year, introducing the Smart Scar Range to New Zealand as
well as releasing our Paediatric Ready to Wear Vests and Bike Shorts. As always, we are thankful for
the opportunity support your needs throughout 2024 and we look forward to even brighter and better
thingsin 2025.

Christmas Closure

Similar to prior years we will be temporarily pausing production at the manufacturing facilicy over the
Christmas break. The production Facility will be closed from Monday 25* December 2024 and
reopening Monday 6% January 2025 Should any emergencies arise during this time, please contact
Nas Foscarini (Operations Manager) on 0413 889 372 or myself on 0411 298 892.

Jobskin Orders prior to Christmas

The time leading up to Christmas has traditionally been a busy time for our business. As always, we will
do our best to meet to the requested production times during this peak period. However, to assist us,
we request that all orders required prior to Christmas closure be received before close of business on
Monday 16* December 2024.

We will process orders received after this date, but delivery prior Christmas closure is not guaranteed.
This date allows us sufficient time to process the large quantity of orders normally received around this
time and have them all out to prior to the Christmas closure period. IF you have concerns about this
date, please contact our customer service team or myself ot your earliest convenience.

From the Jobskin
Team ~Merry
Christmas & a
Happy New Year!

Kind Regards,

Adam Ho,
Managing Director
Jobskin New Zealand




